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The next public meeting is Thursday June 5.

Qur elections are held annually with the president, vice president,
secretary and treasurer elected each year and three Board members elected
for a three year term and any other vacancies--due to resignations etc.--
filled.

Things got out of whack when the Association was inactive but to get it
back on-track we should generally follow the Bylaws.

The three Board members listed in the last column on the handout sheets
are those up for re-election--as it was set up by me--that means Marty,
Paul and Joe are up for re-election. There are almost never any nominees
from the floor so the nominees are pretty much assured of re-election.

I would like to serve another term and except for Kathy who told me she
wants to stop being secretary, 1 assume that everyone is planning to
continue but I would like to get confirmations on this, please.

That is the purpose of this email--please let me know if you intend to
continue. If not, do you have a suggestion for a replacement. I have to
find replacements before June 5 remember.

Generally I think we have gotten a few things done this past year and
though the work has been a little too much at times, we should generally
feel good about the Association, in my view.

Please respond quickly if you can.

Thanks.

Don Reeb
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